













Oklahoma Athletic Directors Conference (OADC) Presented by GoFan 8th Annual Conference June 9-10, 2025 | Grand Casino Hotel Resort, Shawnee, Oklahoma

Dear Exhibitor,

This letter contains all the materials and details regarding exhibitor space for the 8th Annual Oklahoma Athletic Directors Conference (OADC). The 2025 conference will be held June 9-10 at the **Grand Casino Hotel Resort**, located at **777 Grand Casino Blvd**, **Shawnee**, **Oklahoma 74804**.

Conference Venue Information:

Casino Phone: (405) 964-7263Hotel Phone: (405) 964-7777

Booth Reservation Details:

Cost per Booth Space: \$500.00

Reservation Policy:

- A completed contract and full payment are required at the time of reservation.
- Reservations will be confirmed on a first-come, first-served basis, based on the order of payments received.
- Booth spaces will not be held or reserved without both a signed contract and payment.
- Booth reservations cannot be made by phone.
- Booth Limit: There will be a maximum of 50 exhibitor booths at the 2025 OADC Clinic.

Important Note: Credit card payments will not be accepted.

Enclosed Materials:

- 1. Exhibitor Contract Please complete the form legibly and in full. Reservations will not be finalized until both the contract and payment are submitted.
- 2. Exhibitor Guidelines Contains critical information, including payment methods, setup times, cancellation policies, and other event details.

Door Prizes:

Each exhibitor is asked to provide one door prize with a minimum retail value of \$50. These prizes will be distributed during the social event in the exhibit area on Tuesday, June 10th. Athletic Directors must be present to win.















Door Prize Submission:

Mail prizes to:

Jason Culler c/o Jenks Public Schools 205 East B Street, Jenks, OK 74037

• Alternatively, you may bring your door prize to check-in on the day of the event.

Confirmation & Questions:

- If you do not receive a booth confirmation, please contact Jason Culler at:
- Phone: (918) 299-4415 ext. 2461
- Email: jason.culler@jenksps.org
- Please ensure you follow up no later than 15 days prior to the event if your confirmation has not been received.

For additional questions or assistance, feel free to reach out to the OIAAA President:

Dr. Jason Parker

Phone: (918) 688-7896

Email: jason.parker@roughers.net

We appreciate your participation and look forward to another successful conference.

Sincerely,

Jason Culler

OIAAA Board Member